
Kaya Wanjoo Moort  
(which means “Hello and welcome people”)

Join us for a Church in the Park service led by local Indigenous 
leaders, which includes a public reading of sections of the 
Gospel of Luke and Ruth in the Nyoongar language. There will be 
an opportunity to contribute to the ongoing Bible translation 
work into the Nyoongar language. 

When:  March 22
Time:  4:00pm – 6:00pm
Location:  St Matthew’s Anglican Church (Beside the Hall)

Stirling Square (known by the local Nyoongar people as Gillie Park)

Meadow Street, Guildford

For more information, contact Rick Pekan
rick.pekan@biblesociety.org.au    0447 973 273
www.biblesociety.org.au/nyoongar/

NYOONGAR
PUBLIC READING 
EVENTS

Church in the Park meets on the fourth Sunday of the month at 4pm




